
“Title I ~ Parent Night”

Tuesday, March 29, 2022

from 6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.!!

Parents log into Dr. Washington's Presentation

at 6:00 p.m. sharp to hear information on

Comb’s building level progress.

This evening will also be a great opportunity to hear about

our 3 A’s – Attendance, Achievement and Attitude  as we

plan for the 2022-2023 school year!!

We appreciate all of you for your support and are asking that

you complete a short survey using the following link: Parent

Survey Link

THANK YOU!!!


